
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

May 2018 

 

Dear Parents 

 

We have arranged a visit to Twycross Zoo for our Nursery children on 

Wednesday 27th June 2018 

 

We will leave school at 9.15am and we are travelling by coach with fitted 

seat belts. We will arrive back at school before 3.30pm. 

 

The children should bring a packed lunch and drinks (no glass bottles and 

no fizzy drinks). If your child has a school dinner on this day a packed 

lunch will be provided. 
 

The children can wear their own clothes with sensible footwear (no 

sandals) and bring rainwear or sun hats, as appropriate.  Please make sure 

your child is wearing sun cream if the weather is hot. 

 

The cost of the trip is £22.00; please make cheques payable to The 

Shrubbery School or alternatively you may pay by card over the 

telephone. 

 

Please fill in the form below and return by email to 

michelle@shrubberyschool.co.uk 

 

If your child cannot attend please send an email to confirm this at your 

earliest attention. 

 

We do need to know how many children will be attending, so your 

urgent attention would be much appreciated. 

  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs England 
 

 

mailto:michelle@shrubberyschool.co.uk


Nursery Trip to Twycross Zoo 

Wednesday 27th June 2018 

 

 

 

I give permission for my child…………………………………………  

to attend the outing to Twycross Zoo 

 

 

Contact numbers for the day of outing:- 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

Does your child have specific medical needs that we need to be aware of 

on that day? 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

I have enclosed £22.00.  

 

 

 

Signed…………………………………………………………………………….Parent/Guardian 

 

 

 


